
Sinking municipal workers sitting on the grass outside the Queens burgh Civic Centre (Photo courtesy of the Daily News) 

Municipal workers march 
ABOUT 200 workers mar­
ched through the town 
centre of Oueensburgh at 
the end of last month and 
then staged a sitdovw in the 
front of the Civic Centre. 

The municipal workers of this 
suburb near Durban were peace-
Jully protesting the Town Coun­
cil's refusal to pay wage in­

creases this year. 
They demanded that their 

wages be increased by 15 per­
cent* 

The workers began gathering 
at various points throughout the 
suburb at about 7am and then 
to the surprise of early morn­
ing shoppers* marched quietly 
through the centre of the town. 

Following this, the workers sat 
on the grass in front of Queens-

burgh's Civic Centre and waited 
for the arrival of officials from 
the 
Transport and General Workers 
Union. 

After talks with the TCWU. 
the Town Clerk agreed to call a 
meeting of Town Council rep* 
resentalives as Urgently as poss­
ible* to discuss an interim recog­
nition of the workers* union 
and to negotiate a possible wage 

agreement. 
He also agreed not to take any 

action against any person as a 
result of the 'illegal* strike* 

The workers* peaceful protest 
has set them on the way for rec­
ognition of the TGWU which 
they had recently joined. 

They have also shown the 
Council that they feel tfiey 
should have a say in their 
wages and working conditions. 


